February 28th, 2022



Dear Editor in Chief of Nursing Current Jurnal Keperawatan

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are enclosing a submission to the Nursing Current Jurnal Keperawatan entitled, “Studi Fenomenologi: Perubahan sebelum dan setelah menarche yang Dialami oleh Anak Perempuan Usia Sekolah di Kota Pontianak”. The paper, which is 10 pages long. 

We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere. We Tamara Septia Chairunisa, Fitri Fujiana, Djoko Priyono have no conflicts of interest to disclose. I will be serving as the corresponding author for this paper. All of the authors listed in the by-line on the title page have agreed to the by-line order and to submission of the paper in this form. I have assumed responsibility for keeping my co-authors informed of our progress through the editorial review process, the content of the reviews and any revisions made. I understand that, if accepted for publication, a certification of authorship form will be required that all co-authors will sign.

Thank you for your consideration of this paper. We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

On behalf of the authors
Yours sincerely,
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